
Mass Intentions 
Monday, November 14 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………… James Cannon 

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph……………Nicholas Hess 

Tuesday, November 15 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity...………Gau Family  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph…………..Tom Kain  

Wednesday, November 16 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….Keith Grimme  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph…………..For our parishioners  

Thursday, November 17 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….John Kneblik  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph…………..Deceased members of  

                                                           William J. McCarthy family  

Friday, November 18 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel………….John, Alice, & Tim Duffy  

     12:00 PM   St. Joseph…………..Matthew Karl  

Saturday, November 19 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………..Pauline Thomas 

    12:00 PM   St. Joseph…………...Donna Miller  

      4:30 PM   St. Joseph………...…Ancient Order of Hibernians  

      5:15 PM   Emmanuel…………..Mary Riess 

Sunday, November 20 
      8:30 AM   Holy Trinity………...For Our Parishioners   

    10:00 AM   St. Joseph…………...Sr. Fran Flynn, SC  

    10:30 AM   Emmanuel…………..For our parishioners 

    11:30 AM   Holy Trinity…………Knights of Columbus  

      Memorial Mass 

 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
2 Sm 5:1-3; Ps 122:1-5; Col 1:12-20; Lk 23:35-43 

 

 

Confession Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 November 13, 2016 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


  PASTOR’S PEN 
 

 We tend to think of the Second Coming of Jesus as a mysteri-

ous future event and so why be concerned about it today? But 

the end times are not only reserved for the Last Judgment.   

Trials and tribulation will happen in the present challenging us 

to live our faith boldly.   
 

•  Some will experience end times with the death of a loved 

one, when our life spirals downward into darkness and we 

know that life will never be the same.  
 

•  Others will experience end times when illness takes away 

our good health and our world of mobility and freedom     

collapses around us.   
 

•  We experience end times when a career is suddenly and   

unexpectedly terminated and all the dreams that we wished 

upon a star—fall from the sky and we sit in darkness.  

 

These are times when the world we have fashioned comes to an 

end and we feel helpless and lost. But Jesus assures us, “when 

you see these things happening, know that I am near.” Jesus 

stands victorious over sin and death; He walks with us into the 

darkness and leads us to new life.   

 

God’s judgment need not be something that we fear. That’s 

why Jesus says it is not important to know when the world will 

end. What is important is how we are living right now. Jesus 

wants us to know that we are made for heaven!  St. Paul tells us 

that by his sacrifice on the Cross, Jesus has won forgiveness for 

our sins. He has made a way for us to be holy. He has made a 

way for us to be with him for all eternity.   

 

And so we realize that we cannot just sit back and idly wait for 

the Lord to come again in glory. We are to live our faith boldly 

by keeping our eyes on Jesus, following his teachings and    

example and by staying close to our Father in heaven. How are 

you doing in preparing for the coming of Christ in glory?   

Remember, we are made for heaven! It’s important that we  

believe this promise and that we live like we really believe it!     

 

Jesus helps us to see that in the end, we are not left in darkness, 

violence, fear and chaos. Rather, he speaks of the tender spouts 

on a fig tree and the new season of growth. There is new life 

that comes after winter and so we live in hope.   

 

What we might have thought was the end of the road is merely 

a bend in the road, because the road we are on is the “Path of 

Life” a path that Jesus has already walked before us; a path he 

uses to lead us to life, to the fullness of joy. Living faithfully 

our baptismal calling here on earth we are living into our final 

destiny, eternal life.  

REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued... 
  
Help Wanted: Our St. Vincent de Paul conference is in 

need of volunteers to answer our helpline. Call takers work 

from home on their own schedule. Training is provided.  

If you have questions or are interested, please call Eileen  

at 376-9035. 

 
Marriage Uncorked! Dare to Date! The Region 7  

Marriage Ministry invites married and engaged couples  

to join us TODAY, Saturday, November 12th from 7:00-

9:00pm in Emmanuel’s Church Basement, for a DVD by 

Scott Hahn entitled “The Meaning and Mystery of Mar-

riage,” which St. Joseph Communications describes as  

“a must for every Catholic couple.” One of the greatest  

communicators of the Catholic faith gives us insight into: 

How Saint Joseph plays a role in the lives of spouses;  

How to call on the graces from the Sacrament of Matrimony; 

How to listen to your spouse’s every need; How the mar-

riage covenant can be compared to Jesus and His Bride  

(the Catholic Church); The spiritual tools that help spouses  

remain chaste to their husbands and wives and much more. 

You won’t want to miss it!! Bring an appetizer or sweet to 

share. We will provide the wine and festivities!  
  

The Year of Mercy ends November 20, 2016 - Though the 

Year of Mercy ends next Sunday, Pope Francis reminds us 

of the need for the Church and all her members to live out 

the loving mercy that God has for us. Our response to God's 

loving mercy towards us is to act in that same way to all 

those we meet. The Holy Father reminds us that "Mercy is 

the very foundation of the Church's life. All of her pastoral 

activity should be caught up in the tenderness she makes 

present to believers; nothing in her preaching and in her  

witness to the world can be lacking in mercy. The Church's 

very credibility is seen in how she shows merciful and com-

passionate love" (Miseridordiae vultus, 10) As members of 

the Body and Christ, our lives should reflect this witness of 

mercy to those we meet on a daily basis. 

 

On behalf of the Most Reverend Timothy P. Broglio, 

Archbishop for the Military Services, USA and his  

Auxiliary Bishops, and staff, heartfelt thanks to those who 

participated in the Collection for the Archdiocese for the 

Military Services, USA (AMS). Your prayers and generos-

ity will support the unique ministry to men and women who 

currently protect this great nation of ours and defend the 

freedoms we hold dear. You have also helped to provide  

the sacraments and pastoral care for Catholic veterans who 

served with distinction and who are cared for in Veterans 

Administration Medical Centers across the U.S., in Puerto 

Rico and in Guam.   

 

Mark Your Calendar!  A Service of Lessons and Carols 

will be celebrated on Sunday, December 11th at 2:00 p.m.  

at St. Joseph Church, Dayton. In this service, we listen to 
nine Scripture lessons which recount the Fall, the promise  

of a Messiah, the Incarnation, and the Great Commission to 

preach the Good News. Each lesson is followed by a carol  

or other song that reflects upon the lesson's message and a  

brief prayer. 

PASTORAL REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

The Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD)  
collection will be next week. CCHD was founded to break the cycle 

of poverty in the United States by funding organizations that help 

individuals help themselves. With the tradition of improving educa-

tion, housing situations, and community economic development, 

CCHD continues to make a positive impact in communities nation-

wide. Your contribution will defend human dignity and reach out to 

those living on the margins. Please give to the CCHD Collection. 



  

 

   

Prayer List 
If you are seriously ill or undergoing surgery and would like 

your name added to the prayer list for 4 weeks, please call the  

Parish Office, 228-2013. 

                Joan Hicks                         Fr. Tedesco 

 

Continuing Catholic Education for High School & Adults… 

Come and join us for the series Symbolon - The Paschal 

Mystery. Time 9:30-11:00am this Saturday in the Education 

Center, which is the parish school building. 

 

The Emmanuel Pro-Life Committee is selling Catholic 

Nativity Cards after the Vigil and Sunday Masses from now 

until Christmas. They will be available in front of church or in 

the vestibule depending upon weather. Cards are still $5 for a 

box of 10 cards and envelopes.  Proceeds from this sale will 

benefit the 10 sponsored youth attendees to the March For Life 

in January 2017.  

 

The Emmanuel Pro-Life Committee is sponsoring up to 10 

youth attendees to the January March For Life in Washington, 

D.C. again this year. The financial support is $100 per person. 

This is open to the youth of the Region 7 churches. If you are 

interested in this support, your parents may contact us by e-mail 

to jackroach3@gmail.com. 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Parents, Grandparents, Aunts and Uncles!  

 

19th Annual Breakfast with Santa 

Sunday, December 4, 2016 

9:30 a.m. in Trinity Center 

Ages 3 through adult - $9.00 

Age 2 and under - $3.00 

Breakfast, picture and gift for kids 8 and under 

Crafts to make and take 

Doors open at 9:15 
 

Tickets are available at the Parish Office. Seating is limited  

to 140 and we presently have 76 spaces left at the tables.  

Seating is arranged in order that tickets are purchased. 

 

Holiday Help a Family 

If you would like to be a “secret Santa” for a person in need, we 

would love to hear from you. Call Judi (228-1223) to get the name 

or names of individuals you would like to help. Maximum 

expenditure is $30 and can include two gifts for kids and elderly 

or one gift for other adults. Unwrapped gifts must be returned to 

the parish office by December 7. Names go quickly, so get yours 

soon, so as not to be disappointed. 

  

Part-time Secretarial Position Available at Holy Trinity 

Afternoons, sixteen hours per week. Must have computer skills 

and be a good communicator. Call the parish office if interested. 

 

Non Perishable Food Collection 

continues until Thanksgiving Eve at 6:00 p.m. Mass. We are very 

grateful for all the donations thus far. 

 

Old Fashioned Holiday Bazaar 
   The winners of the three top prizes in our raffle were Jim Kelly - 

$500; Robyn Essman – Bose Wireless Speaker and Tom and Jane 

Beachler the Fitbit Watch 

   It is with great pleasure that we were able to come together as a 

strong community to raise over $12,000 at our bazaar the past 

weekend. We could not have done it without the generous 

parishioners and businesses who made donations of merchandise 

and monies. The response to our pleas was overwhelming to say 

the least. And to all who came and supported our bazaar, thank 

you! Thank you! Thank you! It was a wonderful day and a great 

opportunity for fellowship. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for November 6, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Budget             Collection 

                                               $7385.00            $6409.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):   ($17,997.00)  

St. Vincent de Paul:      $ 712.21    

Archdiocese for the Military Services collection:  $1153.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for November 6, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:              Budget Collection 

                                             $6100.00             $6648.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):    ($5690.50) 

Archdiocese for the Military Services collection:  $883.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:jackroach3@gmail.com


 

  
 

  
The Brunner Literacy Center for adult learners located at 4825 

Salem Avenue is in need of a Receptionist beginning on February 

17, 2017. A job description may be found at 

www.brunnerliteracy.org/careers. Competitive salary and 

retirement benefit available, but no medical insurance. Interested 

parties should submit resume and cover letter to Kathy Reed at 

kreed@brunnerliteracy.org by December 12. Candidates will be 

interviewed in January. 

 

Learn more about the Blessed Virgin Mary and deepen your 

devotion to her by studying at the University of Dayton’s 

International Marian Research Institute. Audit individual courses, 

or enroll in the certificate program. Register by January 23. Visit 

www.udayton.edu/imri/academic-program/overview-and-

courses.php, or call Mike Duricy at (937) 229-1474. 

 

Dayton Film Screening Event..."Apparition Hill" is coming 

soon! Join us for a night at the movies! A few years ago, we 

organized a screening of the independent film "The Triumph" and 

it was a terrific success. Now, from the same director comes a new 

feature film called "Apparition Hill" about an unlikely group of 

pilgrims who journey to the same little-known village of 

Medjugorje. Three screenings are available at The Neon: Mon 

Nov 21, 7:30pm, Thurs Dec, 8 7:30pm, and Mon Dec, 12 7:30pm. 

Tickets are $10 each and available online only at: http://

www.4Mary.org/movies.html. All proceeds benefit the 4Mary 

Youth Pilgrimage to Fatima in 2017. Contact info@4Mary.org. 

 

Food for the Journey Project, a community kitchen providing a 

mobile response to hunger by serving free meals in Dayton 

neighborhoods, is having a Euchre Party Fundraiser November 

25th from 6-10p at Flanagan’s Pub in Dayton. Tickets are on sale 

now. The cost is $20 for players and $10 for non-players. Enjoy 

food, prizes, raffles and a fun way to start the holidays. Every 

dollar collected serves a hot meal to our neighbors. More 

information at foodforthejourneyproject.org or 937-545-9959. 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

Consider Joining The Christmas Choir...A Christmas Choir is 

being formed to sing for the 4:30PM Christmas Eve Mass. We are 

looking for all voice parts (soprano, alto, tenor, and bass). The 

choir will rehearse on Thursdays at 7PM starting Nov. 17 in the 

choir loft (no rehearsal on Thanksgiving, Nov. 24). Please 

consider serving your parish in this special way by helping 

provide extra beauty to the Christmas liturgy. If you are interested 

in joining, please see Brad in the choir loft after Mass, call 937-

207-8976, or email wilson.bradley@live.com. 

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

              MartyFoos                     mfoos@gplawdayton.com 

             937-913-0200                201 East Sixth Street  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
  

Lance Butler              Jennifer Grant          William Meikle 

Contreras family        Marie Henry             Delores Schmid                                                                                            

Rita Downs               

  Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military 

Nick Borton             Greg Marcus             Alex McGarvey        

Gary Eilers               Tim Melvin              David Musgrove 

Kari Mechenbier  Eubanks                        Jessica Pruitt 

Cody Landers           Matthew Melvin       Devin Torre 

Area Activities 

Generous Contributions for November 6, 2016 
 

Weekend Offertory:             Collection 

                                               $6562.50 

Charity:                                  $  408.00 

Archdiocese for the Military Services collection: $1435.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

 

 

Your Ad Here 

Join us for Coffee and 
Donuts following the  

10:00AM Mass today.  

All are welcome. 

http://www.brunnerliteracy.org/careers
mailto:kreed@brunnerliteracy.org
http://www.udayton.edu/imri/academic-program/overview-and-courses.php
http://www.udayton.edu/imri/academic-program/overview-and-courses.php
mailto:info@4Mary.org
foodforthejourneyproject.org

